
1 

 

 
Newsletter Friday 29th September 2023 

Next week’s lunch menu is ‘Week 1’ 

 
 

Celebrations! 
 
 
 

 
It was great to welcome parents and 
friends to the All Stars Assembly this 
week.  Congratulations to the children 
named below: 
 
Be proud – Eloise, Sienna, Elodie and 
Daria 
Reach high – Daria  
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved 25 Monster Points 
certificates: 
Maely, Haroon, Freya, Isaac, Brooklynne, 
Reggie, Lewis, Ralph, Ava-Rose, Malak, 
Louie, Muhammed-Kissim, Marcelina, 
Maisie, Lujain, Caleb, Kali, Albie, Mantraa, 
Dhiyaan, Viaan, Yuwan, Frederick, 
Avelino, Ben, Christopher, Elsie, Emily, 
Emmanuel, Ezra, Frankie, Helena, 
Isabella, Joshua, Kian, Logan, Muzamil, 
Nolan-Gabriel, Oliver, Oktay, Ollie, Oska, 
Riaan, Salma, Thomas, Tristan, Zara, 
Hamza, Scarlett, Alissia, Ariana, Ava-
Grace, Ellie, Eloise, Krish, Lizzie, Malachi.  
 
Focus Allstar Value – Be Kind and 
Caring 
This week, Wednesday assembly was all 
about being kind and caring and that it 
doesn’t matter how small we are – we can 
still show kindness in someone’s hour of 
need.  The children listened to the story of 
The Lion and The Mouse, which 
demonstrates this value. 

 
Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Badger Class 
with 97.6% attendance.  Well done! 
 
 

Harvest Donations 
We are welcoming donations of in date tinned 
and dried food that we can give to a local 
Food Bank.  Please 
bring in your 
donation/s by 
Tuesday 3rd 
October.  Thank 
you. 
 
 
Grandparents Visit to Y1 
Our historians in Year 1 got to find out first 
hand what it was like growing up in the 1960s.  
The children gained a lot of knowledge 
relating to school life, toys, and how children 
used to spend their free time.  Thank you so 
much to all the visitors who came into school 
to share their memories of bygone days.   
 
MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you very much to everyone who 
donated such amazing cakes and to everyone 
who attended this morning’s event to raise 
money for MacMillan.  We will let you know in 
due course how much we have raised. 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Wednesday 4th October 9.15am – Y1, Y2 & 
Y3 Harvest Assembly at the Infants 
 
Thursday 5th October 9.15 am – Y1, Y2 & Y3 
Harvest Assembly at the Juniors 
 
We look forward to seeing parents and 
carers at the Harvest assemblies.   
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
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Spotlight on Learning 
 
YR 
 
The children in YR have been learning about “big and small”, “light and heavy” in 
Maths.  They have listened to the well-loved story We're Going On A Bear Hunt and have 
been retelling and acting out the story using props. 
 
Y1 
 
Year 1 have done their first big write on the Gingerbread Man- we are very proud of them 
all.  They also had some very special visitors to their History lesson! 
 
Y2 
 
The children have been learning about how we need to import certain fruit as we cannot 
grow them in the UK.  In Science, they have investigated how heating and cooling can 
change materials and they have been talking about what makes a good friend in PSHE 


